# WHAT'S ON IN NOVEMBER

## School photos:

Tempest photography will be coming to school on Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> November and will be taking photos throughout the morning. If you have siblings from another school/babies, please bring them along to the school hall from 8.15am if you would like their photo taken together. If your child is in Tiny Teds and does not usually attend the morning session/that day, you are welcome to bring them at 8.15am if you would like their photo taken.

## Road Safety Week:

Week commencing Monday 18<sup>th</sup> November, is Road Safety Week. We have PCSO Pape coming to hold a special assembly on Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> November to share lots of safety information and tips with the children on how to be safe near roads, particularly as the days are getting darker sooner.

#### Extra PE sessions:

We have Coach Chris and Coach Reece coming in throughout Autumn 2 to do cricket and multi skills with selected classes as part of our sports curriculum.

#### Wheelchair Basketball:

Nat Pattinson will be joining us again on Thursday 28<sup>th</sup>
November for another very successful Wheelchair Basketball session. The children learn great skills in communication, team work and adapting to a new way of movement. They also develop a greater understanding of those who may have disabilities and have a lot of fun too.

## PCSO Pape:

We have several dates booked with PCSO Pape who will be coming in to read with the children. This is always great for the children to build relationships with authority figures and people of the community.

## Festive Sponsored Walk:

The whole school will be taking part in a festive sponsored walk on Friday 29<sup>th</sup> November. There will be different routes depending on the childrens' ages. If you would like to join your child, we will be meeting on the school yard at 10am, but please can we ask that only 1 adult per child joins so that we can manage the group as safely as possible. This walk is to raise funds for the Christmas festivities we have planned with the children throughout December, so please can we ask that you all wear festive headwear to really get into the spirit!! Forms will be handed out on Monday 11<sup>th</sup> November and we ask for any donations to be handed in by Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> December.

## Children in Need:

The whole school will be celebrating Children in Need on Friday 15th November. We invite all children to come to school in fancy dress, pyjamas, non-uniform whatever they like. The children will be coming home with Pudsey tubes that they have designed in school. We would really appreciate it if you could fill the tubes with any spare change you may have, then this will all be collected and donated together.

# Anti-Bullying week:

Week Commencing Monday 11<sup>th</sup> November is Anti-Bullying Week. This is a cause very close to our hearts and we always take part to raise awareness. We would like to ask children to come to school wearing odd socks on Tuesday 12<sup>TH</sup> November and we will be carrying out other activities throughout the day and having lots of discussions about how important it is to be a kind person.

## Parent Meetings:

Week commencing Monday 11<sup>th</sup> November, we will be holding our parent's meetings. If you haven't already done so, please see your child(ren)'s class teacher to book an appointment.

## Festive photos:

One of our parents — Rachel Sewell, will be coming in again to take festive photos of the children on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> November in the morning. She has asked if children can come to school in Christmas pyjamas but we will have some spares if needed. She also has lovely props and a gorgeous back drop to use. If you have any Pyjamas you would like to donate, even just for the day, we would be very grateful. Each print will be £5.00 and must be paid on order. All orders need to be made by Friday 29<sup>th</sup> November and orders should be ready for Friday 13<sup>th</sup> December. Please note - The photos will be a surprise, so we will be unable to offer a preview first. A perfect little gift for Christmas!